
 

 

 
  Write On!  
with Toronto Writers Collective 

Are you working on a memoir, poem, 
or story and looking for some 

friendly feedback?  
Join Write On! A free, drop-in writing 

workshop, open to all writers. 
 

You will have the opportunity to 
hone your writing skills in a 

supportive environment, under the 
mentorship of a published author, 

and your work may be featured in a 
published anthology. 

 
To register or for more information, please call the 

 Queen/Saulter Branch at 416-393-7510 or e-mail the  
Toronto Writers Collective at info@torontowriterscollective.ca   

 

Wednesday February 8  
4:00 to 6:00 pm 

Do you have a story to tell? We want to hear it.  
 

Meet TWC Mentor: Jay Teitel, a Toronto-based writer and 
editor who has won over 25 National Magazine Awards in 
categories ranging from Sports to Fiction. He’s written two 
books and several screenplays and stage plays, including a 

musical about his father’s journey through Alzheimer’s 
Disease (Alzheimer that ends Heimer).  
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